
    

 

          
 
Your support of our students and school make 
Jefferson a great place to work and learn.  Your 
children have been working very hard and it is 
amazing how much they have grown  
academically over the last few months.  

Jefferson teachers continue to utilize data to drive and differentiate  
instruction.  Furthermore, they recognize the importance of each student  
understanding what they need to improve upon. We are  
counting on you to partner with us as we encourage students to apply 
effort to targeted i-Ready lessons and interventions. Thank you for all 
you do for JES and our “Junior Raiders”.  
 
As a reminder, students do go outside for recess weather-
permitting.  Please be sure your children are dressed appropriately for 
the weather each day.  The faculty and staff join me in wishing you and 
your family a Happy New Year as we continue to move forward  
together. Please let us know if you need anything!  
 

Tricia Norton  

Principal  

 

February 2nd 
Wear Red for Heart Health 

 
February 9th 

$1 You’re All That and a Bag  
Of Chips Fundraiser 

 
February 13th 

100th Day of School 
 

February 14th 
Valentine’s Day 

 
February 19th - 23rd 

Winter Break 
No School 

 
February 29th 

Student of the Month 
 
 

Mrs. Norton. Principal 
Mrs. Rightmier, Secretary 

315-368-6700 
 

Nurse Pauline 
315-368-06702 

 
Security 

315-368-6712 
 




